
ST THOMAS THE APOSTLE—CLYDE NORTH 

STEWARDSHIP PROGRAM—WEEK 2—FAITH 

 

Welcome to week two of our Parish Stewardship Program.  

This week is all about FAITH.  

We ask you to reflect on the importance of faith in your life.                             

Is your faith the foundation of who you are?  Does it drive             

the way you choose to live your life?  

We also ask you to re-affirm the importance of Sunday Mass  

– how we come together as a community to celebrate our 

faith.  The Eucharist is something much bigger than ourselves 

– it is not a private or anonymous experience. The communal 

celebration of the Eucharist on Sundays gives us the spiritual 

nourishment to live our lives as true disciples of Jesus.  

Finally, we ask you to commit to growing in faith – to take              

the opportunity to learn and develop a mature understanding 

of our faith.  

Visit the parish website for more:                                                           

https://www.stthomasap.org.au 

And like our Facebook page:                                         

www.facebook.com/stthomasap 

THOUGHTS FROM OUR 

LEADERSHIP TEAM 

Q: What does celebrating your faith as a 
parish community mean to you? 

 Our faith is anchored in the body of 
Christ, our Holy Church, of which each 
parish is a small but important part  

 We are children of God and in God we 
are related to each other.  Therefore 
we form one family in God.  In that 
family, God is our Father.  Praising 
God, giving Him thanks and offering 
ourselves to Him as a family, will 
strengthen our relationship with our 
Father God and with each other  

 At St Thomas parish we are a 
multicultural and diverse community 
of believers. This coming to love Jesus 
together and keeping his 
commandments is what enhances my 
faith here  

 We come together at the same time, 
in the same place so that we can take 
part in a common action, to celebrate 
our faith and the Eucharist as a family 
and community  

Don’t forget our Parish Forum on 

WEDNESDAY 19 JUNE - 7.30PM  

in St Peter’s College 

https://www.sale.catholic.org.au/parishes/parish-contacts/359-parish-stewardship-program-trafalgar.html

